
 

                     
  

 
30 January, 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers,  
 
 

YEARS K- 6 – Class Dojo Consent 
 

ClassDojo brings school communities together for teachers to communicate and share learning 
experiences with our parents. ClassDojo is an App devised to create a platform where teachers and 
families can communicate with each other and share learning experiences.  
 
ClassDojo data storing - whether the data is stored in Australia or overseas, two third party service 
providers are used by ClassDojo to store data. Messages between the teacher and parent are private, 
unless a teacher or parent chooses to print and share these messages outside the service. 
  
For full information see - https://www.classdojo.com/privacy/ - click on the various links down the left 
hand side of the page for full disclosure. 
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